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APPROVAL OF MAXWELL SOLAR FARM 

28 August 2020 

Malabar today welcomed the New South Wales Government’s planning approval of the 25 MW 
Maxwell Solar Farm.  

The decision follows a rigorous planning assessment process and the comprehensive review of 
independent expert reports on the environmental, economic, and social impacts of the proposal. 
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